PS44/24-25/AAN/KLA

Friday 20 September 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians of Year 10 Students,

Re: Compulsory Year 10 Information Evening — Monday 30th September at 5pm

We are excited to invite you to a compulsory Information Evening for Year 10 parents and
carers, which will take place on Monday 30th September at 5pm in the canteen. This is a
vital event as your child begins their GCSE journey, and we are committed to ensuring every
student has the best possible start to these important years.

The evening will include presentations from our Headteacher, as well as key members of
staff who will be instrumental in your child’s academic success:

Head of English

Head of Maths

Head of Science

Progress Leader for Year 10
Year Team Leader

During the evening, you will receive essential information and advice to help your child thrive
throughout their GCSE studies. We will be covering key topics such as:

Strategies for effective revision and study habits

Guidance on balancing academic work with extracurricular activities
Important information about coursework and exam expectations

Tips for supporting your child’s progress in English, Maths, and Science

How to use school resources and online platforms to track and enhance your
child’s learning

e Support services available for both academic and emotional wellbeing

Our aim is to provide you with the tools and knowledge to actively support your child as they
work towards achieving their full potential. We are confident that with the right guidance and
partnership between home and school, our students can make excellent progress and enjoy
a successful GCSE experience.

We look forward to welcoming you to this important event. Please ensure you and your child
attend, as the information shared will be crucial for the coming year.

Please could you complete the Google Form here to let us know how many seats you
require.


https://forms.gle/TbJj3wywy1upjuBb8

If you have any questions in advance, please feel free to contact the school office on 01903
772351 or via email at office@theangmeringschool.co.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Anne-Marie Anderson
Deputy Headteacher



